Craig, Sondra

From:

Elsen, Nikki

Sent:

Thursday, October 7, 2021 1:24 PM

To:

Craig, Sondra

Subject:

FW: Rezoning petition regarding 21-1190

From: Kirsten Scheller <leapinlousy@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, October 7, 2021 1:18 PM
To: Elsen, Nikki <Elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org>
Subject: Rezoning petition regarding 21-1190

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

I am sending this message as a neighbor to the Riverside Transitional Care on south 7th Street, La Crosse, WI. Several of my neighbors who live directly across from this facility were made aware of a rezoning request made by said Riverside Transitional Care to the city of La Crosse several weeks ago. After two meetings with the city, neighbor and Riverside Transitional Care representative we (neighbors and representative of facility) became aware that we could agree with a stipulation. That being to adding on to a structure creating a four story building, with the premise that if for some reason in the future said nursing home would want to add on or build more facilities it, would need to make the neighbors and city aware for the purpose of agreement.

With this in mind my question is why would the city disagree with some kind of a variance so the neighbors and residents of S. 7th St. can't get along and harmony. It's a win-win for the city and for S. 7th St. We are in agreement. I can't see why that would be an issue for anyone.

Thank you, Kirsten Netzer Scheller

--

Kirsten, Kris, Krissie